
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Robert G. Ortt

Senator Secures Funds for Niagara County Historical Society

ANTOINETTE DELBEL  September 28, 2015



Image not found or type unknown

State Senator Rob Ortt (R,C,I – North Tonawanda) today delivered $30,000 to the Niagara

County Historical Society for its educational services and programs about the history of the

Niagara Region. A portion of the money will also be used for ongoing renovations at the

Lockport facility.

The Senator secured the funds as part of the 2015-16 State Budget.



Pictured at the Niagara County Historical Society from left to right: Board of Directors

Secretary Michael Allport, Senator Ortt and Executive Director Melissa Dunlap.


